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29th September 2023 

 
 

Football Event  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Your child has been chosen to represent Newton Tony Primary School in the Cluster Schools 
Football event.  Our team will be joining other local schools in the Avon Valley Cluster. 
 
The event will take place at Avon Valley College, Recreation Road, Durrington, SP4 8HH on 
Tuesday 17th October between 10.00am and 2pm. Your child will be transported to the event by 
taxi https://www.alphataxis.info/ accompanied by Mrs Sweeney.  
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch and water bottle. The event will be taking place 
outside, so please make sure your child is dressed appropriately for the weather. Children will 
need shin pads, if you do not have any please let me know. Children are not to wear metal 
studded shoes.  
 
Please reply to this email to give consent for your child to attend the football event and for them to 
travel by taxi.  
 
We are looking for a parent volunteer to accompany the children to the event. If you are able to 
help please let us know when you reply to this email. 
 

 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Parr 
Hedgehogs teacher & PE Lead 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                        

 

Head Teacher: Miss S Priestley BEd MAEd 
email: head @newtontony.wilts.sch.uk 
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